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May meeting:    
Our May meeting will be held on Thursday, May 28, 2009, 7 p.m., at the Clinton Public Library, 118 S. Hicks St., Clinton, 
TN.  At this time we do not have a May speaker. 
 
A special thanks to our April speaker, Ron Allen, and the presentation of the Knoxville area books he’s published.  Many of 
Ron’s publications are available on his web site at http://www.knology.net/~ronallen/Web%20home.htm 
 
Our June meeting will be held at the Green McAdoo Cultural Center. 
 
Queries:    
 
HARRELL Looking for information on John Harrell who died in Anderson County about 1829.   Contact Jim Harrell at 
545550sh@msn.com. 
 
SEIVER Do any members of the society know of any male Seiber that is related directly to Phillip Seiber that has had or is 
willing to have a DNA run to affirm his Family. If you do please contact Hugh Seivers, 30 Twilight Drive, Crossville, TN 
38592 or email Kzoocannon@charter.net 
 
ROE (related to Roe of Anderson Co & Union Co TN):   Query reply from our March 2008 newsletter 
 
I just read the minutes of the March 2008 Historial Society.  Frances Ann "Puss" Denton was married to Nathan Pope the 
son of Calvin Pope.  I have the dates, I can send you those later.  My mother was the granddaughter of "Dide" Pope 
Kinslow the sister of Nathan.  My mother spoke freguently of Aunt Puss.  When my mother was only a year old her 
mother passed away and her grandmother "Dide Pope Kinslow reared her.  She was very fond of Aunt "Puss". Aunt Puss 
never had any children.  One story my mother told me was that before she died she had a stroke.  She would cry and 
want her baby.  They would put a doll in the bed with her and she would be happy.  I always thought how sad.  I know 
about the Roe cemetary.  My great uncle, C S Sampson and his wife are buried there.  I know the Roe's lived near Rome 
and were highly respected in the community.    Mary Neal Manning Smith  ajsred@hotmail.com 
 
Events:    
 
The  2009 Secret City festival is scheduled for June 19th  & 20th in Oak Ridge.  For more information see their web site at 
http://secretcityfestival.com. 
 
 
 
The Pellissippian. 
 
Issue #1 of the 2009 Pellissippian Journal is back from the printer and should be mailed soon.   Thanks Carla Foust. 

 


